
   

                   Stanton Drew Newsletter 
                                          Thursday 12th January 2022 
 
 

Welcome back!  

We hope you all had a wonderful Christmas and New Year and are refreshed and ready to start the new 
term.  
 
Nativity 
At the end of last term, all of our children performed the Nativity in the local church. They were amazing 
and the performance was thoroughly enjoyed by all! 
 
 
    
 
 
          
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Archie Project 
On 13th December, children in Chinchillas class visited Stanton Court care home as part of the Archie 
Project, to exchange cards with the residents, sing songs and make Christingles! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  

        

  

 

 



KS1 Christmas Party 
Whilst KS2 children travelled to Bath Egg Theatre for a Christmas pantomime in December, children in KS1 
enjoyed a party in school with a visit from a magician and children’s entertainer. Many thanks to the PTA 
who funded these events. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Census day menu 
Next Thursday 19th January is census day in school.  
Please encourage your child/ren to have a school meal  
on this day as the school will benefit from funding for 
every meal ordered. We have a special menu from  
Aspens for the occasion… 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Year 2 Gymnastics festival 
Yesterday, children in Year 2 took part in the gymnastics festival at Chew Valley school along with other primary 
schools in the area. The festival encourages team work and enhances experiences outside of the classroom… 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

       

 

      



Aspens menu change 
The BBQ chicken on week 3 of the menu is now replaced with chicken curry. Aspens will hopefully change the menu 
on the website shortly. 
 
New Reception class 
If your child was born between 1st September 2018 and 31st August 2019, the deadline to apply for a place in our 
Reception class is the 15th January 2023. Applications should be made to your local authority. We look forward to 
welcoming you. 
Banes - https://beta.bathnes.gov.uk/apply-primary-school-place-reception-2023-2024 
Bristol - https://www.bristol.gov.uk/residents/schools-learning-and-early-years/school-admissions/primary-
admissions/primary-apply 
 
Attendance 
We would like to thank you for getting your children to school, on time every day. Attendance has definitely 
improved this term. Please keep up the good work. 
Please click on this link to view a letter from LSP: 
file:///C:/Users/PWare/Downloads/Letter%20from%20GJL%20to%20all%20parents%20re%20new%20attendance%2
0policy%202023.pdf 
 
After School Activities – Term 3 
We would like to confirm the after-school activities for the school that we are able to offer for Term 3. I do hope that 
this is something that may be of interest to some of our children.  Multi sports and basketball can be paid for and 
booked using these online links: 
 
Basketball – https://getsported.org/StantonDrewPrimarySchoolY3to6BasketballClubTerm32023 

Multi sports – https://getsported.org/StantonDrewPrimarySchoolYr1to4MultiSportsClubTerm32023 

Yoga – there are still a couple of places left – please pay on Parentpay 
                                                                                                      
Children on benefit related free school meals may attend free of charge, please email the school office if your child 
would like to attend. 
 
 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Activity Stem Club Robotics Multi Sports Yoga Basketball 
 Miss Everson Mr Schofield Akeel Yousaf Mrs Richardson Akeel Yousaf 

Time 1515-1615 1515-1630 1515-1615 1515-1615 1515-1615 

Cost No cost No cost £25 £21 £25 

Booking Form Form Online Parentpay Online 

Open to Years 3-6 Selected Y5&6 Years 1,2,3 and 4 Years 1-6 Years 3-6 

 

Certificates 

Well done to the following children who received certificates (for hard work or positive attitude, or 

great behaviour or good manners etc) in the latest celebration assemblies:  

 

Meerkats Chinchillas Lemurs                             

The whole class! The whole class! Ted Maddie 

Thea Riley Delilah Elianna 

Nicola Winnie Freddie  

Elianna  The whole class!  

Blue  Libby  

Lola    
 

Note: the records are made by Year 6 children, so apologies if there are any omissions/mistakes 

Leaves 
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Term Dates 
     

2022-2023 
Term 1 1st September 2022 – 21st October 2022 

Term 2 31st October 2022 – 16th December 2022 

Term 3 3rd  January 2023 – 10th February 2023 

Term 4 20th  February 2023 – 31st March 2023 

Term 5 17th April 2023 – 26th  May 2023 

Term 6 5th June 2023 – 21st July 2023 

INSETS – school closed 1st and 2nd September, 31st October, 3rd January 2023, 5th June 2023 

 

Website:  https://www.bishopsuttonstantondrew.co.uk 
Email:   sdps@bishopsuttonstantondrew.co.uk 
Twitter:  @BSSDFederation 
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